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Koon, Nancy

From: Scott Hurley <scott@arlr.net>
Sent: Monday, May 16, 2022 9:17 AM
To: Koon, Nancy; Leamons, Bryan; McWilliams, Carrie; Khan, Faizan
Cc: Rick Ferguson
Subject: Email of Support

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Re: Permit Number AR0053210 | AFIN:60-05101 
 
 
Dear All: 
  
My name is Scott Hurley and I live at 4 Chardeaux Ct in Little Rock. I’m writing in support of the 
approval of the permit for the applicant, Southwest Equity Investments, Paradise Subdivision 
WWTP, on the NPDES Permit Number AR0053210 and AFIN:60-05101.  Please accept my 
written comments regarding DEQ’s permitting decision in preparation for the public hearing on 
May 18, 2022. 
 
Thank you 
--  
Scott M. Hurley 
Storage Near Me 
AR Land & Realty 
501.240.0049 Mobile 
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Koon, Nancy

From: Michael Starkey <michael.starkey02@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, May 16, 2022 1:23 PM
To: Koon, Nancy; Leamons, Bryan; McWilliams, Carrie; Khan, Faizan
Subject: Permit Number AR0053210 | AFIN:60-05101

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear All: 
  
My name is Michael Starkey and I live at 8 Cherokee Circle, Conway, AR 72034. I’m writing in 
support of the approval of the permit for the applicant, Southwest Equity Investments, Paradise 
Subdivision WWTP, on the NPDES Permit Number AR0053210 and AFIN:60-05101.  Please accept 
my written comments regarding DEQ’s permitting decision in preparation for the public hearing on 
May 18, 2022. 
 
 

Thanks, 
 

Michael Starkey  
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Koon, Nancy

From: Taylor A Ferguson <taylor.a.ferguson777@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, May 16, 2022 3:06 PM
To: Koon|nancy.koon@adeq.state.ar.us; Khan, Faizan; Leamons, Bryan; McWilliams, Carrie
Subject: Re: Permit Number AR0053210 | AFIN:60-05101

Dear All: 
 
My name is Taylor Ferguson and I live at 21305 Waterview Dr. Roland, AR 72135. I’m writing in support of 
the approval of the permit for the applicant, Southwest Equity Investments, Paradise Subdivision WWTP, on 
the NPDES Permit Number AR0053210 and AFIN:60-05101.  Please accept my written comments regarding 
DEQ’s permitting decision in preparation for the public hearing on May 18, 2022. 
 
All the best,  
Taylor A. Ferguson  
--  
All the Best,  
Taylor A. Ferguson 
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Koon, Nancy

From: Ron Ferguson <ron.ferguson@rch.com>
Sent: Monday, May 16, 2022 4:35 PM
To: Koon, Nancy; Leamons, Bryan; Leamons, Bryan; Khan, Faizan
Subject: Re: Permit Number AR0053210 | AFIN:60-05101

Division of Environmental Quality 
NPDES- Office of Water Quality 
5301 Northshore Drive 
North Little Rock, AR 72118 
  
 
Re: Permit Number AR0053210 | AFIN:60-05101 
 
 
Dear All: 
  
My name is Ron Ferguson and I live at 3008 N Hills Blvd, #5305, North Little Rock, AR 72116.  I’m 
writing in support of the approval of the permit for the applicant, Southwest Equity Investments, 
Paradise Subdivision WWTP, on the NPDES Permit Number AR0053210 and AFIN:60-05101.  Please 
accept my written comments regarding DEQ’s permitting decision in preparation for the public 
hearing on May 18, 2022. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 

 

Ron Ferguson 
Division President 
Rausch Coleman Homes 
271 Newman Drive, North Little Rock, AR 72117 
M: 501.580.8518 | O: 501.263.0461 | T: 844.4RCHomes 
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